
During the month of April Sacred Heart/Sacré Coeur in Estevan, SK had two very special guests 

come to the school from Regina. Braden and Michelle, who work in youth ministry for the 

Archdiocese of Regina, were at the school to help highlight some of the messages that God gives 

us about treating others with respect. In a school-wide mission and devotion setting, Braden and 

Michelle showed students and staff - using song, game and conversation - how God wants us to 

treat our neighbors and how others should treat us. The School also had the opportunity to host a 

mass at St. John the Baptist Parish. Students took leadership roles in all ministries including 

proclaiming the word of God. 

This amazing month was followed up by the celebration of Catholic Education Week. During 

this time, students and staff focused on prayer and care for the environment. Pictured are some 

very special trees:  outdoors is the prayer tree filled with ribbons of thanksgiving and praise and 

indoors is an awesome reminder about our responsibility for the environment. 
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